
PROSPECT HEIGHTS UNIVERSALIST CHURCH. 

Arrangements Made to Move 
Into a New Meeting Place Next October 

 
Prospect Heights Universalist Church, Rev. James Taylor, pastor, have made 

arrangements to change their place of meeting in order to accommodate their 
increasing membership.  Since last October they have worshiped in a store at the 
corner of Sixth avenue and Tenth street.  A meeting was held last Monday by the 
society, President J. W. Stillwell, Jr., in the chair, at which arrangements were perfected 
for a two years’ lease of a hall at the corner of Seventh avenue and Eighth street, which 
is now in course of erection and which will be ready for occupancy by the church on or 
before the first of next October.  It will seat, when furnished, about three hundred, and 
it will be called Chapin’s Hall, after the New York clergyman of that name [Rev. Edwin 
H. Chapin].  The congregation of Prospect Heights Universalist Church now numbers 
about twenty-five families. 
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